
VISIT LA ESCUELITA 
MEET THE TEACHERS 

SEE THE SCHOOL IN ACTION
MEET THE SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS 

Many of you have supported La Escuelita and/or have donated to the Dreams to 
Reality Scholarship Fund for years.  The teachers have always been so impressed that
there are people who support their work even though they have never seen the school.
All the scholarship graduates have been so grateful to you donors for their education.

NOW YOU CAN JOIN A DELEGATION TO NICARAGUA AUGUST 4-10,
2024.

The Board of CEPAD-USA (the nonprofit US organization that handles donations for
La Escuelita) is planning a CEPAD-USA Donor Delegation to Nicaragua. We invite 
you to join this delegation in August. 

You will meet  many Nicaraguans and learn about the programs 
that CEPAD-USA supports in Nicaragua: CEPAD (Nicaraguan 
Ecumenical Council for Development) and La 
Escuelita/Scholarship Fund. You will learn about Nicaragua and 
experience first-hand the work that your donations to CEPAD-
USA make possible.

The cost to go on the delegation
is $700 plus your own flight arrangements.  This
will cover all lodging, meals, ground transportation,
translations and other support for your time in
Nicaragua.  The delegation will be led by current
CEPAD staff and by Doug and Penn. 

Here is the tentative daily schedule:

Sunday, August 4 – Arrive in Managua.  You will be met at 
the airport by English speaking CEPAD staff  and travel to 
CEPAD's “Nehemias” Guest House. 



Monday – Wednesday, August 5,6,7 – Visit CEPAD projects in
different areas of the country, educational sessions will be offered in
some of the evenings.

Thursday August 8 –  Visit La Escuelita preschool, meet the
children, talk with the teachers.  In the evening meet various

recipients of the Dreams to Reality Scholarship
Fund.

Friday, August 9 – Relax.  We will tour some of the natural wonders
and beauty of Nicaragua, and have
an opportunity to shop for
souvenirs.

Saturday, August 10 – CEPAD
staff will arrange for transportation back to the
airport as you return to the US

We hope you will join us to learn more
about the programs of CEPAD-USA.
For more information, contact 

 Doug Orbaker at dougorbaker@yahoo.com or 570-768-6436
 Penn Garvin at penngarvin@gamil.com or 570-716-9828

Donations Can Be Sent To
CEPAD-USA

c/o Beverly Kirkman
5605 Groomsbridge Ct.

Raleigh, NC 27612
Please mark for “School” 

or “Scholarship Fund”

Look For Us Online
www.littleschoolnicaragua.com

Facebook – LaEscuelitaNicaragua

YouTube – La Escuelita Nicaragua 
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